
    

    
     

  
   

              
             
                 

                
                   

                
                 

               
           

                
             

               
                   

             

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Alachua County Housing Program 
Disposition of County Property for 

Affordable Housing 
Published on 10/20/2022 

The Board of County Commissioners of Alachua County, Florida will hold a public hearing 
pursuant to Section 125.379, Florida Statutes, on Disposition of County Property for affordable 
housing. The County is required to prepare an inventory list of all real property within its 
jurisdiction to which the County holds the fee simple title that can be used for affordable 
housing. A public hearing will be held on October 25, 2022 at 11:30 a.m., or as soon thereafter 
as the matter may be heard, at the Alachua County Administration Building, 2nd Floor, John R. 
“Jack” Durrance Room 209, 12 SE 1st Street, Gainesville, FL 32601. The meeting will allow for 
in-person participation and public may attend and provide comments at the hearing. A copy of 
the Inventory List is also available attached or by emailing housing@alachuacounty.us. 

For more information, please contact 352-337-6240. If you are a person with a disability who 
needs any accommodation to participate in this meeting please contact Alachua County Equal 
Opportunity Office at (352) 374-5275 at least 2 business days prior to the meeting, or 
immediately upon receiving this notice or agenda if the time is less than 2 days. If you are 
hearing or voice impaired, call (352) 347-5284 or 711 via Florida Relay Service. 
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